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June 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

100 Minute Lesson PE Uniform Trial 

Summary of Actions Deadline 

For Information Only N/A 

 
As we move towards our two trial weeks for 100-minute lessons, I thought it wise to inform 
you of one aspect we are going to pilot during that time: PE Uniform. 

• On days where students have PE, they may arrive at the college in their full BVC PE 
kit. 

• This will be monitored by form tutors in the morning as well as from dance and PE 
staff, in line with our uniform guidelines. 



  

  

  

Equally, we shall also take some student voice after the trial weeks and make amendments 
as necessary. 

A reminder of the trial week dates: 

• W/B 3 July 
• W/B 17 July 

PE Shorts Up until then… 

Given the hot weather and the lack of availability of tailored shorts for some of our older 
students (which we are trying to rectify with our provider), we would like to offer all students 
the opportunity to wear uniform PE shorts or skorts if they wish (please see picture 
attached). 

Can I apologise for the confusion over the PE shorts, we realise that we have overlooked 
some of the correspondence as part of our uniform consultation last year. Thank you to 
those parents who have brought this to our attention. 

I do hope this will help our students be more comfortable during the Great British Summer. 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Mrs J Rankine 
Principal 


